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Docket No. 40-2791 SEP 151980

Kulite Tungsten Company
ATTN: Mr. Harry P. Utzinger

Vice President
1040 Hoyt Avenue
Ridgefield, New Jersey 07657

Gentlemen:

Subject: Telephone Inquiry on Use of Depleted Uranium

This refers to a telephone inquiry by Ms. M. Campbell of this office with yourself
on August 29, 1980.

This inquiry was an examination of activities authorized by License No. SMB-256,
as they relate to the anticipated workload of your program. From this discussion,
it is our understanding that you are not now using and do not possess licensed
material under the authorization of this license. We also understand that you
do not plan to initiate your program in the near future.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the
Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions con-
cerning this inquiry, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

|Your cooperation with us is appreciate .
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